
Kirkwood women hosting team from Australia

Written by Metro Sports Report
Monday, 19 November 2012 14:39 - 

The Kirkwood women's basketball team will play a touring club team from South Australia on
Tuesday at 5:30 p.m. at Johnson Hall.

  

The Kirkwood men's basketball team will face Black Hawk in the second game of the
doubleheader at 7:30 p.m.

  

The Eagles have hosted the Australians in games before. The result will count on Kirkwood's
record.

  

"They're usually pretty good," Kirkwood Coach Kim Muhl said. "They're usually talented kids."
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